BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Meeting of April 5, 1956

All members present.

Meeting opened at 7:00 PM by Chairman Windsor Bates.

Attending were Mr. Leo Gosselin, Town Councillor and Mr. Louis Smith of the State Board of Planning. Mr. Smith briefed our board on our proposed set of planning rules including proper procedures for filing such.

Bill of \$4.06 unanimously approved by board to be paid out of Planning Board appropriation.

Mr. Taft appeared before board with definitive plan and proposed layouts for sub-division. No action taken at this time.

Mr. Marcel Brisson appeared to inquire about two streets which were n town warrant and turned over to Planning Board for action. Name of these streets being Laliberty and Robert Sts. No action taken at this time.

Unanimous approval by board that a fee of \$20.00 be deposited by proposed subdividers for the purpose of advertising and sending notice to abutter; as proposed by board.

Proposed Public Hearing to be held on April 13, 1956.

Notice of this hearing to appear in Woonsocket Call and Milford Daily New

Motion to adjourn at 10:30 PM made by Wilfrid Arcand.

Seconded by Alfred Staves

Ferdinand Gladu - Clerk Windsor Bates - Chairman Chairman